
 
  
  

 

   

DPIIT notifies Quality Control Orders for Potable water bottles and Flame-Producing 
Lighter 

  
Department for Promotion of Industry and Internal Trade (DPIIT), Ministry of Commerce 
& Industry has successfully notified two new Quality Control Orders (QCOs) on July 5, 
2023. These QCOs on 'Potable Water Bottles' and 'Flame-Producing Lighters' will come 
into effect six months from the date of notification. These QCOs aim to strengthen the 
quality ecosystem in India and enhance public health and safety of consumers. 
  
The QCO for ‘Potable water bottles’ mandates compulsory certification under the 
appropriate IS Standard for the production and import of potable water bottles made of 
copper, stainless steel, or aluminium. 
  
The detailed document can be accessed through the following link:-
 https://pib.gov.in/PressReleasePage.aspx?PRID=1938768 
 

For any query relating to this mail please contact Ms. Monika Shingari, Joint Secretary, 
PHDCCI at  monika.shingari@phdcci.in with a cc to Dr S P Sharma, Chief Economist | 
DSG, PHDCCI at spsharma@phdcci.in 

  
 
 
  

 

  

  

Warm Regards, 

Dr S P Sharma 

Chief Economist | DSG 
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry   
PHD House, 4/2 Siri Institutional Area 
August Kranti Marg, New Delhi-110016, India 
Tel: +91 49545454  
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